
CITY OF PRESCOTT, WISCONSIN
FEBRUARY 12, 2020 LICENSE COMMITTEE MINUTES

Pursuant to due call and notice thereof, a meeting of the license committee was held Wednesday, 
February 12, 2020 at the Municipal Building 800 Borner St. Prescott, WI  54021

Call to order/Roll call:  Alderperson Seipel called to order at 6:30 p.m. Members present were 
Galen Seipel and Joshua Gergen.  Dar Hintz was excused.   City Administrator Jayne Brand 
represented staff.

Matt Hoerning and David Grau of Two Rivers Bar & Grill presented information regarding their 
request for “Class B”  liquor and beer license.  They would like to have two separate licenses since 
there are two separate businesses being run out of the meeting.  They explained by having two 
licenses they would be able to have additional gaming machines.  They reviewed how each business
will be run.  Alderperson Seipel asked about the need for additional parking.  Matt Hoerning 
explained that they do a taxi service on Friday and Saturday nights.  Matt & David asked about 
purchasing a license from a surrounding community.  Alderperson Seipel stated the city would 
contact the townships to see if they would be willing to sell a license.  The application for the 
additional license will be brought back to council once we hear from the townships.

City Administrator Jayne Brand reminded the license committee that quotas have been placed on 
“Class A” liquor and beer licenses back in 2012 and that we currently do not have any additional 
licenses.  These quotas were put on by the council at that time and are not state quotas.  In order to 
adjust the quotas there would need to be an update to the city code of ordinance book.

Gergen/Seipel motion to adjourn passed without a negative voice vote.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jayne M. Brand
City Administrator




